
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EBENEZER INTERNATIONAL RESIDENTIAL SCHOOL 

& 

JUNIOR COLLEGE 
 

Parent-Teacher Interaction Day – 16.02.2018 (Std. V & VI) 
 

Dear  Parents              09.02.2018 
 
Greetings from Ebenezer! 
 
With profound feelings of pleasure we would like to express our sincere gratitude to all the 

parents of our students for your valuable support extended to us.  We take pleasure in inviting 

you for an Interactive Session with our teachers on 16.02.2018 (Friday) in order to evaluate the 

performance of your  ward. 

 
    
With regards 
 
Principal 

Timings:-  09.30 a.m to 10.00  a.m 


